May 2022

Thank you everyone who attended the meeting on Tuesday, May 3, at Bosse High School. We were
pleased with the turnout. Below are the notes that were taken. For not meeting in more than two
years, it is surprisingly short:

Mitch Luman, acting Vice-President, started the meeting. Since the treasurer, Shannon Stigleman, was
not able to give her report, all that could be said for the amount was that there was very limited activity
done since 2020.

Chad Diedrich, CPO in our neighborhood, gave the crime report. It has been pretty quiet, other than the
shots being fired in March at 1700 E. Blackford Ave. A “Guardian” was situated in front of the house to
monitor any activity and it is believed that the tenants living there have since moved out.

Mitch put forward that we will try to meet regularly the first Tuesday of each month. If anyone has
ideas on having speakers, please contact him and he will see what he can do. This meeting was held in
the library of Bosse High School and everyone agreed that it was very satisfactory. We will try to see if
we can continue to use that facility or if we need to meet in an alternate location.

Everyone at the meeting introduced themselves and their address. If they had any issues or concerns,
they were encouraged to speak. One of the issues pointed out is the upcoming renovation on the
corner of Weinbach and Walnut. This will greatly impact our area, as it is a major intersection in the
neighborhood.

Evansville UNOE meets the fourth Thursday of each month at 6:30 at the CK Newsome Center and
everyone is encouraged to attend.

It was pointed out by Mitch that the officers of University South Neighborhood Association had held
office in more than four years. Granted, two of those years there was no activity with the association,

but if anyone is interested in holding an office, please contact Mitch Luman or myself.

The next meeting will be Tuesday, June 7. If we are not able to obtain the library of Bosse High School,
we will let you know of the location.

Loraine Luman, Secretary



